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The Solar Project Subcommittee held a meeting on Tuesday June 22, 2021. The meeting was held at 1 
Town Hall; 945 Battle Street, Webster NH 03303 in the Grange Hall. 2 
  3 
Subcommittee members present: Chairperson David Hemenway, Betsy Janeway, Daniel Nudd.  4 
 5 
Also, present: Town Administrator Dana Hadley, Land Use Coordinator Russell Tatro, Rick Van de Poll, 6 
Daniel White, Christine Schadler. 7 
 8 
Chairperson Hemenway opened the June 22, 2021, Solar Project Subcommittee meeting at 7:18pm and 9 
took attendance. There was no quorum present and therefore no business could be transacted. He asked 10 
Rick Van De Poll, The Towns Wetland Scientist, to present the results of the recent site walk with 11 
Olivewood Energy. Mr. Van De Poll gave presented his results and committee ask a few questions. The 12 
meeting adjourned at 8:38pm 13 
 14 
Minutes taken by Russell Tatro 15 


